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10 July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
U16 RUGBY 2015/16 - Kit 
 
I am happy to write to you with details regarding U16s kit for next year. There are two items I 
would like to inform you of, neither of which is compulsory. 
 
The first item will be ordered through school and has been chosen by the boys. It is a 
Canterbury Challenge Hooped Jersey for training, which will double as the U16B playing shirt. 
It will have the school badge embroidered on the left breast and initials on the right sleeve, 
with a number on the back. It is available to all U16 rugby players and has been a very 
popular addition to school kit, especially with the increase in training over the next few 
seasons. 
 
The second item which is available from Michael Hope is a Canterbury Classic Contact Top 
which will again be in blue with and is water proof with taped seams. It will have the school 
badge embroidered on the left breast and initials (e.g. DG) on the right. This again is available 
to all and maybe worn for training and matches as well as other BWS sporting events as a 
warm up top. 
 
The boys will also need navy shorts as previously worn and the A team will also need plain 
navy blue socks. Michael Hope does a range of clothing on his website 
www.michaelhope.co.uk just go to Schoolwear, enter Bishop in the search bar and the rugby 
shop will come up. The shorts may be purchased here if a new pair is needed, along with 
other new items. The boys are in charge of organising their socks which can be sourced from 
any sports shop. 
 
If boys wish to try items on for size please ask them to come and see me, I have included a 
Canterbury size guide at the bottom of the returns slip. Please complete the reply slip below 
and return it in an envelope marked with your son’s name, form and visit details. Your son 
should return the order direct  to Mr Demain-Griffiths.  The deadline for replies is Wednesday 
15 July 2015. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS:  

Online: Via www.scopay.com. 

If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for 
online account set up) 

Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Richard DEMAIN-GRIFFITHS 
Director of Sport             
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ORDER FORM – TO BE RETURNED TO MR DEMAIN-GRIFFITHS BY 
WEDNESDAY 15TH JULY 2015. 

 
RUGBY 2015/2016 – KIT 
 
Please indicate below which size and initials you would like. 
. 
Item Size Initials  Number  Cost  Tick  

Challenge Hoop Jersey S, M, L, XL   £26.50  

 
 
Online payment made:  YES/NO  (please circle as appropriate) 
 
Signed:     Parent/Guardian 
 
Student Name:    Date: 
            
Size Chest Waist 
S 84cm/33” 68cm/27” 
M 92/36 76/30 
L 100/39 84/33 
XL 108/42.5 92/36 
 
 
 
 

 


